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Introducing Macedon Ranges only dedicated  
private mobile healthcare support service. 
Established in 2012, our qualified caring staff 
provide tailored healthcare support services 
allowing the sick, elderly and disabled to 
remain in their own comfortable surroundings, 
while receiving high quality support services 
specific to their needs. We provide expert care 
and attention when family and friends can’t.

Our quality services are client focused and 
respects the rights and dignity of the individual.

Our Services include:

•	 Transport - local, Melb or Bendigo medical 		
	 or allied health appointments, return from 		
	 hospital

•	 Social Support - home or community based, 	
	 attend family and social events

•	 Advocacy - medical or allied health 			 
	 appointments

•	 Personal Care - assistance with daily living 		
	 activities, meal preparation, shopping, 		
	 banking, appointments, bill paying

•	 General Home Assistance - cleaning, 			
	 washing, ironing, gardening, petcare

•	 Nursing Care - prepare for day procedures, 		
	 recover from treatment, transition to care 		
	 facilities,  medication assistance

•	 Health and Domestic Coordination – 		
	 coordination of appointments and 			 
	 schedules.

Procare Support Services employs experienced 
Registered Nurses, Enrolled Nurses, Personal 
Care Attendants, and Domestic Assistants.

Procare Support Services has established 
relationships with other local healthcare 
industry leaders allowing us to work in 
corroboration for best practice patient centred 
care.

Call or email our qualified managers today to 
discuss how we can enhance your lifestyle and 
independence, including health and domestic 
coordination. Please refer to our website for 
a full description of services offered by our 
experienced team.
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